

Box Top Spirit Sprint Contest!

Many of you have been saving up all summer long and our first Box Tops competition of the school year is underway! The <u>two classes</u> that turn in the most Box Tops by <u>September 20th</u> will earn a VFES spirit surprise! You will be able to see the progress of each class on the bulletin board behind the office by watching the classes race to the finish line. Any Box Tops that have been

turned in since the beginning of school have been counted towards this contest. So far Ms. Banister's class is in the lead with 389 box tops and Ms. Miller's class is in second with 218 box tops. There are several days left to this contest so start sending these in! Remember: The easiest way to turn in box tops are in a Ziploc bag labeled with the **student's name**, **teacher's name and grade**. There are also box top collection sheets available in the office or online. For a complete list of products that you can find box tops and for bonus box tops offers, go to www.boxtops4education.com.

I will also keep you aware of nearby stores hosting bonus box top offers by posting on the VFES facebook page. Currently, Meijer has a special where if you buy any 10 box top items you will receive 60 bonus box tops printed at the register. This offer is good through 9/1/12.

As a reminder, our school earns \$0.10 for each Box Top. Last year we collected over 32,000 Box Tops which earned our school \$3,200 in "free" money! Our goal for this year is 35,000, which I'm sure we can accomplish. Thanks so much for your participation in this program!

Vienna-Finley PTO